
  Our Week 
 

A HUGE thank you to those who helped on Sunday, our outside area looks 

fantastic. We really do appreciate all the wonderful effort you went to.  

What a busy week we have had at school. Here are some of the things we have 

learnt about over this last week for you to discuss at home: 

• We continued learning about our topic on maps. We explored a range of 

maps and continued a chosen map using various drawing tools and labels. 

• As part of our Under the Ocean topic we read “Billy’s Bucket” we re-told 

the story by creating a text map. We then used this to act out the story. 

• We are beginning to use some describing words (adjectives) in our writing. 

We described the creatures that Billy found in his bucket. 

• We wrote our own text maps to re-tell the story.  

• We created some lovely observational drawing of shells and fish and used a 

variety of resources to make ocean animals 

• In maths, we learnt about Number bonds to 10. We are so good at adding 

two and even three numbers together 

• We started learning about odd and even numbers and doubles 

• In RE, we continued to learn about Palm Sunday.  

• We got to perform in our wonderful Lent Concert.  

• In PE we continued our topic on ball skills. 

• In PSHE we discussed how to help ourselves go to sleep and understand why 

sleep is good for us 

• We are impressing our teachers with our Phonics knowledge. We are becoming 

such good, independent readers 

 

For further resources please go on our EYFS page on the website.  

 

Notes for parents 

• Scopay – please can you make sure the children’s lunches are being 

chosen each day  

• Please ensure your child brings their book/ ditty sheet and reading record 

to school every day. 



• Please ensure you are reding with your children every day and writing 

this in the reading record.  

• Please don’t forget to bring in any recycling or flowers.        

 

Have a lovely, restful weekend. 

 

With best wishes, 

The Reception Team 


